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This Week’s Learnersaurus Awards 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

17th July—Year 2 leavers performance 2pm  

18th July—Year 2 leavers performance 2pm  

22nd July—Last day of term for Nursery 

23rd July—Last day of term for School, 
finish at 1.10pm 

 

 

4th September—Start of new term (Year 1 
and 2) 

Whole School Attendance for this year so  
far:  91.0 % 

Target for all children: 96% 

4 hours 14 Minutes of learning 
time was lost due to lateness 

this week  

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 start at 
8.55am (doors open from 8.45am) 

Nursery starts at 8.30am (morning / all day) or 
12.30pm (afternoon) - please arrive on time as 
it’s just as important for Nursery as School to be 

punctual! 

Nursery Fatima Daksh 

Nursery Ramiro 

Owls Abdiya Tymek 

Robins Ibrahim Ella R 

Squirrels Asah Rayan 

Foxes Maria Imaan 

Kingfishers Nusaybah Nicholas 

Otters Fatima D Lucas 

Language of the month (July):   

Arabic 

Value of the month:  

Reflection 

Thought and consideration 

 Picnic days 

Picnic days will be on a Thursday.  The     
children can choose sandwiches to enjoy at 

our outside picnic (weather permitting!) 

Super Star Sports and  

holiday activities  

Please note that the after school clubs have 
now finished for this term. 

Please look out at the end of the newsletter 
for summer activities happening in the area.  

Passports and visas 

Unfortunately it is our policy that we do not 
help with passport and visa applications, we 
can only state that a child is attending our 
school with dates. Please also note that we 
do need at least 2 days notice to complete 

this request . 



 

 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING IN SCHOOL NEXT WEEK 
 

Nursery We will be retelling the story ‘Picnic’ by John Burningham and when playing we will 
be creating our own imaginative journey and having pretend picnics. What would 
you take on a picnic? Where would you go?  We will also be having a visit from a 
life guard who is going to talk about his job and water safety.  We are looking for-
ward to our Friday sing-a-long please come and join in.  

Reception Next week, we will be continuing with our hot task writing of the ‘Farmer Duck’ sto-
ry. In maths, we will be using the hundred square to count in 5’s, noticing the num-
ber patterns. The children will also be looking in their learning folders and talking 
about the all of their amazing work that they have done throughout the year.  

Year 1 English: We will be writing reports on the Titanic for our Hot Task 
Maths: We will be revising our knowledge and understanding of numbers to 20 
Science: We will be completing flip books on the four seasons 
Computing: Writing and testing algorithms for a race in space or in the sea 
PSHE: Looking at strategies we can use to cope with change  

Year 2 Maths: We are continuing to practise any areas of Maths that we find challenging.   
English: We will be writing the story to go with our innovated story map.  
Topic: In Geography we will be summarising our learning about Jamaica.  

   Nursery        Reception  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 
 

 

 

  

Year 2 

This week we have been working hard     
practising our play for our families to watch! 
We have been busy innovating our class story 
map where we changed the main character, 
villain and the setting. In Maths we have been 
practising things that we have previously 
found tricky. In History we summarised our 
learning about Windrush.  
 

 
 
 

 

This week in English we innovated our     
non-fiction text to a country in the UK. In 
Maths we compared numbers to 20 with   
addition and subtraction. In PSHE we 
thought about our year in Year 1. In History 
we looked at what lessons we learnt from 
the events of Titanic. We enjoyed sharing 
our Year 1 learning with you in our class   
assemblies and have also spent some time in 
our new   classrooms and started to think 
about what Year 2 might be like! 

This week, we have started our hot task 
writing of the ‘Farmer Duck’ story and the 
children have done some great writing. In 
Maths, we have been using the hundred 
square to count in 10’s and 2’s, looking at 
the number patterns we notice. Both Owls 
and Robins class had their class assemblies, 
they were all amazing and we are all so 
proud of them all!  

This week we have continued to talk 
about how different people help us. In 
maths we have been matching and       
ordering numbers.  



 

 

HOMEWORK  
CHALLENGES 

 
Please spend time with your child to   explore this week’s challenge. The teachers 

will talk to the children about what they have learnt at home every Friday.  

 

Nursery:  

Make your own ‘people who help us’ costume. What job would you like to do? You could make 
your costume by borrowing an adult’s hat or shirt. You could write your name on a sticky label 

or piece of paper to make a name badge too. Pretend you are the person who is helping. 
What else would you need?  

Reception: 

Can you draw a design of what you would like your classroom in Year 1 to look like? Can you 
label the different areas?  

Year 1: 

Think about the questions about the Titanic; 
Q: What is RMS Titanic? 
Q: What did it look like? 

Q: What happened to Titanic? 
Q: Why do we learn about the history of Titanic?  

 

Year 2:   

Homework Challenge: Can you write down your favourite memory from Year 2? You can bring 
it in to share. 

School Dinner Menu for week commencing 15th July 

School Contact Details 

Telephone                            01923 227306                                                                                            
Email (School Office)                                                               admin@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk 

Email (Absence)                                                               absence@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk 

If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason you must inform  

the school office by 9.30am explaining clearly the reason for the absence. 

Ve (Vegan) 

V (Vegetarian) 

  

  

Monday 

  

  

Tuesday 

  

Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

  

RED 

Pork Sausages 
with Gravy 

Herb Crusted 
Chicken with 

Spaghetti 
Marinara 

Roast Beef with  
Gravy 

Ham Sandwich Battered Fish 
Fillet  

  

GREEN 

Cheese and   
Tomato Quiche 

(V) 

Mild Sweet 
Potato & 
Chickpea   

Curry (Ve) 

Mince Slice (Ve) Cheese      
Sandwich 

Classic Cheese 
and Tomato Piz-

za (V) 

 

PURPLE 

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Egg Sandwich Jacket Potato 

 

BLUE 

Tuna Roll Cheese 
Spread Roll 

(v) 

Ham Sandwich Tuna Sandwich Egg Roll (V) 

mailto:admin@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk
mailto:absence@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk


 

 

This weeks SEN newsletter 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T1_hdXKH
PQ1GR7zvMBagkqKw9qlux-

IF/view?usp=sharing 

 


